
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 12/22/2011 2:24:02 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); 

mpl@cpuc.ca.gov (mpl@cpuc.ca.gov); Michelle Cooke (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov) 
(mlc@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Response from PG&E 

FY I 

From- Redacted 
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2011 1:40 PM 
To: Lavinson, Melissa A; Park, Hyun; Pruett, Greg S.; Hartman, Sanford (Law); Yura, Jane 
Subject: FW: Response from PG&E 

For your files. 

Redacted 

Assistant to the President 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale Street, 32nd Floor 

Redacted 

From: Johns, Christopher 
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2011 1:38 PM 
To: 'correspondence@ntsb.gov' 
Subject: Response from PG&E 

This is a transmittal to respond to the Sept. 26, 2011 NTSB report for PG&E. 
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